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Diary Dates: 
 

 
Reception Nativity 

16/12 at 4pm 
 

KS2 Carol Concert 
16/12 at 6:30pm at St 

Helen’s Church 
 

Pantomime Trip – Whole 
School 
19 / 12 

 
Last Day of Term 

20/12 
 
 

2020 
 

INSET Day 
6/1/20 

 
Children return to school 

7/1/20 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

We have a very busy and Christmassy last week planned in school. 

 

Reception Nativity 
A reminder that our Reception pupils will be performing their ‘Wriggly Nativity’ 

on Monday 16th December at 4pm. 

 

KS2 Christmas Carol Concert 
Our KS2 Carol Concert will take place on Monday 16th December at 6:30pm in St 

Helen’s Church, Tarporley. Please see the separate letter that was sent out last week 

for logistics for both the rehearsal there during the day and the evening concert 

itself. 

 

Pantomime 
We are looking forward to our visit to the pantomime at Northwich Memorial 

Court on Thursday. We anticipate being back at school for around 4pm, traffic 

permitting. Please collect children from their usual exits. 

 

Christmas Dinner 
On Friday 20th December, it will be Christmas dinner at school. If your child does 

not want Christmas dinner, please send them in with a packed lunch as there won’t 

be any jacket potato or wrap options that day. School will be providing crackers 

for the children this year. 

 

Last day - Christmas Jumpers 
On the last day of term (20th December), children are invited to wear their 

Christmas Jumpers / T-shirts along with the bottom half of their school uniform / 

Christmas dresses etc. if they would like to. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

  

 


